' ’ l MISSISSIPPI POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

L Helping Build Mississippi
P. O BOX 1640, JACKSON, MISSISSIPPI 39205

June 9, 1982
NUCLEAR PRODUCT! % DEPARTMENT

U.S. nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Dear Mr. Denton:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-416 and 50-417
File 0260/15180/L-860.0
Technical Specifications
AECM-82/255

The purpose of this letter is to formally transmit proposed changes
to Grand Gulf Nuclcar Station Unit 1 Technical Specifications.

These proposed changes are included as an attachment to this letter
in the form of current "Proof and Review" pages with the proposed
changes identified,

Please advise if additional information is required.

Yours truly,
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L. F. Dale
Manager of Nuclear Services
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cc: Mr. N. L. Stampley (w/o)
Mr. G. B. Taylor (w/o)
Mr. R. B. McGehee (w/0)
Mr. T. B. Conner (w/o)
Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director (w/a) %DO ‘
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